
The local arrangements group met on 

November 3, 2021 with staff and     

leaders from Salem First Christian 

Church.  Some plans for our 2020   

gathering can be reshaped, and some 

things simply need to change format to 

meet current realities.   

The following topics were discussed: 

 Technology parameters for sanctuary and workshop space 

 How to make the event hybrid/which parts hybrid 

 Youth and Children programming 

 Neva Clausen fair trade sale confirmation 

 Regional Choir for closing worship 

 Meal arrangements for Friday night/Saturday morning/noon 

 Program pieces to fit into the schedule 

 Budget and registration process 

 Décor for the sanctuary to be congruent with theme 

 Launching of theme/publicity/program/schedule January 2022 

 Sending save the date information with more volume, even though 

save the date materials have been in all of our publications and      

media since 2020. 

Meeting again late in the year to continue to hammer out details.  

Watch for details online. 


